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Year 6 
Visit to St Mary’s Collegiate Church in Warwick 

“Lord Lieutenant’s Remembrance Service” 
Friday 23rd November 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 6 have been invited to attend the “Lord Lieutenant’s Remembrance 
Service” at St Mary’s Collegiate Church in Warwick to commemorate the end of WW1.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to take part in this very important historical event.   We will leave school by coach 
at 9.15am and will return later on during the morning.   Arrival time back to school is dependent on length of 
service so we are asking all pupils to bring a packed lunch and drink, which will be left in school and eaten on 
our return.   There is no charge for this trip. 
 
The church will be decorated with thousands of handmade poppies displayed to coincide with the centenary of 
the end of world war one.  There will be many other schools participating and the special guests will include 
the Lord Lieutenant, High Sheriff, Bishop of Warwick, Mayor of Warwick and leaders of the district and local 
councils. 
 
We will be learning the hymns that will be sung during the service to ensure all pupils are familiar with them. 
 
Pupils have been asked to bring a small, working torch with them, kindly ensure your child has one that will 
easily fit in a coat pocket; we will not be taking bags/rucksacks. 
 
If you have any queries please contact me. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Mrs G Humphriss 
Head Teacher 
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